
 
October 6, 2020 
 
Beth Fenstermacher, PLA, LEED AP 
Assistant City Planner 
City of Concord Planning Department 
41 Green Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Subject: Site Plan Application and Conditional Use Permit Application 

Dan O’Brien Kia  
10 Integra Drive (M/B/L 783-Z12) 

  Concord, New Hampshire 
NPE Proj. No. 20011 

 
 
Dear Beth, 
 
On behalf of DMO Auto Acquisitions, LLC, applicant for the subject Site Plan application and 
Conditional Use Permit application, and as the authorized agent for each, I am writing to 
formally request that both applications be withdrawn from consideration by the Planning Board 
at this time.  Please let me know if you need any further information from us at this time.  Thank 
you for your help on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey W. Lewis, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Northpoint Engineering, LLC 
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